
Spring is in the Air! 
Chaplain George Koopmans will be leading worship service this 
Sunday, March 23rd, 2025.  
Thank-you to this Sunday’s volunteers:  
Elder in charge: Anna Marie   
Scripture Reader: Debi Hoefling 
Sound Operator: Pat Evans         
Greeter:  
Coffee Hosts: Albina & Dawn 
PowerPoint Operator: Kathy Nielsen 
Minutes for Mission: Gail 
Lenten Reader: Dawn K. 
 
Food donations (bin located in Narthex) for Medicine Hat Ecumenical 
Campus Ministry are always appreciated! 
 
Please submit favorite recipes for the upcoming Centennial  
Cookbook by March 30th. Recipes can be dropped off at the Church 
office or sent to reception@westminsteruc.com. 
 
For the Centennial Celebration it has been requested that the 
Congregation choose a favorite hymn to be sung on June 8th.  We are 
requesting that each Congregant submit their favorite hymn in 
writing, and the reason for your choice to 
reception@westminsteruc.com or into the receptacle provided in the 
Narthex. Please have all submissions in by Noon on April 4th.  The 
hymn that most people have chosen will be submitted. 
 
Easter Cantata 
Come Walk with Me by Pepper Choplin 
Sunday, April 13th @ 10:30am 
Monday, April 14th @ 7:00pm 
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